[bookmark: _GoBack]‘Housing Provider’ - Occupational Health & Safety
Repairs to Asbestos in Suite

Dear Tenant:
Your suite has recently been damaged because of (i.e.: flooding, construction, accident) and we need to repair it as soon as possible. As a result of this damage there is a risk of hazardous materials being exposed such as (i.e.: mould, airborne dust particles, and low-levels of asbestos, insects, rodents, and lead products).

During your regular activities, please take precaution to not further disturb the damage area, these activities and materials do not pose any significant risk to staff or residents. However, we need to take precaution when doing the repair work to protect workers and residents. You may see workers using tools and wearing special clothing to protect themselves while they do their work. You may also see warning or caution signs, for your safety and the safety of other, please respect these signs.
In order to conduct repairs and to ensure your safety, you may need to be away from your suite from time to time, if this is required we will provide additional notification to you. We recognize that this may cause you some difficulties, and we will make every effort to make this move as temporary and easy for you as possible.
Workers have the necessary training, tools and equipment to carry out their jobs in safe manner, and to maintain the healthy living environment for tenants.
If you have any questions please contact your Building Manager
Sincerely,
____________________
‘Housing Provider Representative’ 
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